MINUTES OF AUGUST 12, 1966
CLUB ASSEMBLY
ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

Presentation of Plaque to Ivan Brown.

Introduction of Clyde Coleman.

Opening remarks by Clyde Coleman.

Director Dick Allen reported that the classification and
memberships committees have been combined. Rex Patrick reported on
goal in membership of 100 by end of Rotary year. Also reported that
roster and classifications open will be reported in near future.
Copies of membership proposal form and how to propose a new member
form were passed out.

Paul Swackhamer reported on Rotary Information.

Ed Dangler reported on Fellowship Committee.

Director Larry Sarahan reported on Program Committee, finances,
club bulletin, public relations, music, magazine, and attendance.

Martin Gracey reported for Lad Warzecha on vocational service.

Harry Jennings reported on library, safety, boy scouts, and
athletics.

Vince Lipovsky reported on interact, youth, scholarship, and
Space Science Explorers.

Frank Morgan reported on International Service. Roger Hobart
reported on International Understanding and Colin Harrison reported on
International Students.

Governor Clyde Coleman summarized the reports and closed
the meeting with his remarks.
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